
Fire Drill 

We conducted a 
fire drill this week 

and one of my   
concerns was that 
we had children in 
PE at the time and 
some did not have 

pumps on. This 
meant we had   

children who had to 
go outside bare-

foot. As we have to 
be fully prepared 
for an emergency 

situation we cannot 
make exceptions 

during a drill. 
Please make sure 
all pupils have PE 
pumps after the 
half term. Thank 

you. 

time transphobic 
bullying and         
experiences. 

I am immensely 
proud of the way in 
which your children 
have a deep seated 
moral code when 
dealing with any 
type of bullying. 
The majority of   

children know the 
right thing to do at 

the right time. 

Diversity Role Models 

Wibsey Primary—The Heart of the Community 

Consultation Evening 

Thank you to all who 
booked online and 
attended parental  
consultations this 

week. We had an 80% 
take up, and follow up    

appointments  

will be chased with 

you by class teachers 

(if you were unable to 

attend) in the coming 

weeks. It was lovely on 

the night to see some 

former students doing 

so well too. 

Attendance 

Well done, attend-
ance is looking much 
better.  This week’s 
highest attenders 

are Classes 2.2 & 5.2 
both with 99.3%  
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Have a   

lovely          

half term 

  

N.M. Cooper 

 

Head   

teacher 

   

Wibsey Primary 
School were         

delighted to invite 
in Diversity Role 

Models for the 3rd 
year running to 

work with children 
in Years 5 and 6 this 
week. This forms a 

core part of our 
PSHCE/SMSC     

curriculum. 

Building on work 
first started with 

Stonewall, children 
have explored all 

kinds of bullying—
including that 

around sexuality 
and homophobia, 

discrimination 
around the traveller 
community and this  

School 

Re-opens 

promptly 

at 

8.50am 

Monday 

27th  

February 


